
 

 
 
 
 

April 28, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair 
The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
 
RE: CPF Member Certification for Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency Project 
 

Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I respectfully request funding ($750,000) for the Comprehensive Study of the Yolo 
Bypass (Sacramento River, California) in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding 
for this project is the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (SPK). The non-federal sponsor 
(Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency) is located at 1007 7th Street, 7th Floor, 
Sacramento, CA, 95814. The Yolo Bypass and study area is located within my 
Congressional district. 

 
Section 209 of WRDA 2020 (Division AA of Public Law 116-260) directed the Army 
Corps to undertake a comprehensive study of the Yolo Bypass in coordination with the 
State of California, Yolo Bypass Cache-Slough Partnership, and other local stakeholders. 
The Community Project Funding requested would fulfill the federal share of the study in 
fiscal year 2022. California’s Department of Water Resources and the Sacramento Area 
Flood Control Agency are the non-federal sponsors for this Congressionally authorized 
comprehensive study and have secured the non-federal cost share for fiscal year 2022. It 

is a responsible use of taxpayer funds for the aforementioned reasons. 
 
Pursuant to Clause 17 of Rule XXIII of the U.S. House of Representatives, I certify that 
neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project or request. 
Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
JOHN GARAMENDI 
Member of Congress 


